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This week we have been learning all about frogs and 

their life cycle, we discovered that frogs are 

amphibians and that they can live in water and on 

parts of the land. 

Miss Hayley brought some tadpoles in for us to 

observe, and all of the children have enjoyed 

watching the tadpoles emerge from their 

frogspawn. We will be returning our friends back to 

their natural environment on our weekly walk. 

There have been some wonderful frog cycles 

created this week by our Pre Schoolers and they 

have shown some fantastic scissor control. 

 

Our number of the week:  4 

Our key words: Frogspawn, tadpole, froglet, frog, 

pond and metamorphosis. 

 

Something Special 
 

 

Brambles children have been creating something 

special this week and they have all been very 

excited to share them with their special people. 

 

We hope that you all have a wonderful Mother’s 

Day. 

 

 
 

 
 

 

This Week’s Learning 

 

 
 

Carpet Time  

Stories: Little Tadpoles Big Surprise by 

Igloo Books 

Oi Frog by Kes Gray 
 

Song: 5 Little Tadpoles 
 

Rhyme: I’m a little Tadpole 

 

 

Please ensure your child’s belongings are all 

labelled this includes their hats, mittens and 

snoods. 

If your child has taken any spare clothes home 

with them please can they be replaced in their 

green bags for the next session they attend. 

Thank you. 

 

 

Friday 24th March  

PTA Bingo  

 

Friday 31st March  

 Non-uniform Day 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Reminders 

Upcoming Events 


